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Project Title Agmt./Task No. Item No. Agency Bgt. No. 
TPF-5(137) Western Pavement Preservation Partnership TPF-5(137)   

Research Agency Start Date Estimated Completion Revised Completion 

WSDOT 7/1/06 12/31/08  

Principal Investigator(s) Technical Contact 
Gary Hicks, Chico State University Linda Pierce 360.709.5470 

WSDOT Program Manager FHWA or Other Technical Contact 
Kim Willoughby 360.705.7978 Jim Sorenson 202.366.1333 

Funding Source Schedule Status 

CA, HI, MT, NV, WA  On schedule  Ahead of schedule 
 On revised schedule  Behind schedule 

 

 

Original Estimated Cost Revised Cost % Funds Expended % Work Completed 
$90,000  1% 1% 

Objective 
The purpose of the WPPP is to provide a partnering forum for promoting effective pavement preservation strategies 
through the following objectives: (1) provide funds for a multi-day annual workshop for discussion and exchange of 
information and knowledge about each state's pavement preservation program, (2) provide a means to define, 
support and share technology of mutual interest, (3) provide funds for formal training presentations during the 
annual workshop, and (4) provide funds for special studies, investigations, research and training. 
 
Project Progress: 
 
The second meeting was held on April 8, 2008 in conjunction with the California Pavement Preservation Conference. Discussion 
involved the by-laws, defining pavement preservation, and FHWA, industry, and local agency involvement. Coordination with the 
other preservation partnerships was discussed. Reports from Washington, California, and FHWA were given; Hawaii, Montana, 
and Nevada were not present. 
 
Montana DOT has joined this pooled fund. 
 
Caltrans funding still is not available through this pooled fund. 
 
New Period Proposed Activity: 
 
It was proposed that the next meeting be held in April 2009 in coordination with the California Pavement Preservation 
Conference. 
 
 


